
(;,;w s<a
t.- .

SIEMENS .

.

>

October 7,1993 "
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Ms. Kevin L Bohrer
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation ;

Mail Stop 12-G-18 ;

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission !

Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Ms. Bohrer:

NRC Review Closecut Documentation

in our meeting in September, you requested copies of the following letters: withdrawal of
XN-NF-84-67(P), approval of ANF-929, and approval of the ULTRAFLOW spacer. Attached
are copies of these letters.

Thank you for your attention to the review status. If I can be of assistance, please call me at j

(509) 375-8290. ,

Very truly yours,

'
/

T

R. A. Copeland, Manager
Product Ucensing -
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cc: Mr. Richard Wessman (USNRC)
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